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Migrant Voice are disappointed to see the Prime
Minister committing to hard-line anti-migrant
policies with the re-appointment of Home Secretary
Suella Braverman.

We will be working our hardest to show the Prime
Minister and hzis government that what this country
needs is an immigration system that works to protect
refugees, and treats all migrants with compassion.

We need safe and legal routes, not deportation
flights to foreign countries. We need a fair and
equitable visa system, not one which benefits from
migrants' wallets. But mostly we need to build a
society which respects all migrants as a vital part of
our community.

With the appointment of the Prime Minister's new
cabinet we don’t see this happening, but we will
continue our work to show the government that
there is another way.




